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DIARY OF EVENTS GOODBYE CENTENARY YEAR
Thurs 13th De¢ The biggest Moyddy morch for yeors wos the highlight of our

7.30pm ICC Centenory yeor when o 1.000 people morched behind the
Stop the ICC Closure Trddes Council bonnet - demrtnding ‘No Poll Tox' - Arthur

Public Meeting Scorgill wos roptourously recieved in d rolly ot Victorio Leisure

Sunday 16th Dec
' lpm Queens Wolk

Centre. Other speokers included strikers tromSouth Africo.

l\/lony other events, meetings ond sociols took ploce during the
Community Centre yedr. o tree wos plonted in the Arboretum in November to

Fighting_Wdge
Arrestments of Poll Tox

org. by APTF
Weds 19th Dec

permonently mork the centendry yecir.

Copies of the Trodes Council Centenory hondbook. bodge &
mug ore still ovoiloble ond moke excellent Xmos presents -
order yours from 204 Noel St. £2 eoch or oll 3 for £5 - cheques to

Trddes Council Nottinghdm Trodes Council. Finolly thonks to oll those who
E  helped to moke this such ye7.30pm ICC

Fri 21st Dec
Trodes Council Benefit

ot Morcus Gorvey
9pm-2om

Proceeds to Sormcol
strikers

Sat 22nd Dec
Forest Fields APTC Disco
ot lndion Centre, Noel St

£2/£1

o good or

/‘

 

REMEMBER BLOODY SUNDAY
On January 30th 1972 14 peaceful civil rights marchers were shot dead by
British soldiers in Derry. The Derry City Coroner described the killings as
"sheer unadulterated murder". None of the soldiers responsible were
prosecuted.
The demonstrators were marching for justice and an end to discrimination.
18 years on their demands are still not met. Although Nationalists now
have the vote, their democratically elected representatives are denied
proper access to the media; and the British public are denied the truth
about what the Governmrnt is doin in their name.

ln 1991 the annual march to commemerate Bloody Sunday is being held
on SATURDAY 26TH JANUARY assembling at 12 noon at Hyde Park and
marching to a Fially in Kilburn. It is organised by the Committee for British
Withdrawal from Ireland (071 609 1743)

Please take part in and sponsor this event. Notts TUC will be organising a
Public Meeting early in the New Year to mobilise for the Demo and
arranging transport down to London. If you are interested please write to
Box 5, 118 Mansfield Fioad, Nttlngham. NG1 3HL
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